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UPDATED 
NAVIGATION ADVISORY NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE  
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:    5 December 2022 until further notice  
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:    Various locations, fencing works 
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS:   

Please be aware that fencing repair works will be carried out at the following 
locations: 

 

Wadenhoe Lock and Canoe Portage – Contractors will be on site completing 
repairs during week commencing 20th March 2023.  River users are 
requested to take direction from the contractors on site. 

 

Yarwell Lock – Contractors will be on site week commencing 27th March 2023 
replacing fencing around the lock and water point.  The lock will remain open 
but please take direction from contractors where required. 

 

The dates of the works are subject to change.  Please take direction from on-
site staff and signage whilst navigating in these areas. 

 

For further information, please contact the Environment Agency on 03708 
506506 between 9am and 5pm Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways 
team in the Lincolnshire & Northamptonshire Area.  

 

Katherine Briscombe 

Waterways Manager  

20 March 2023 

http://www.environment-agency.gov.uk/
http://www.visitanglianwaterways.org/

